
Motion 2409TFSEC01 – TCA Sectional Finance Review Task Force 

 

Motion to have a one-time adjustment to the percentage of entry fees collected by Pacific 

Swimming for the July Sectional meet hosted by TCA from 30% to 20%. 

 

Purpose: This task force was formed to review the financial outcome of the July 18-21, 2024 

Speedo Sectionals hosted by Thunder Coast Aquatics (TCA).  TCA has been hosting Sectional 

meets in our LSC at a new, top-level facility and plans to continue to do so.  However, TCA is 

struggling financially, and we wish to support their ability to host future Sectional level meets.  

The change from 30% to 20% will provide TCA with an additional $3240 of income.   

 

 

 


